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Florida Delegation Luncheon
March 8, 2023

Dear Amicalistes,

On Wednesday March 8th, Florida Amicale members met at the
delightful French restaurant, Le Val de Loire, in Deerfield Beach for a
long overdue reunion lunch.

Members were greeted with Champagne upon arrival, followed by a
delicious three-course French-themed luncheon with wine.

Master of ceremonies, Jim Zuckerman, who flew in from New
York, welcomed the group and thanked the organizers, Eva Fabo and
Ray Cazamayou, for their perfect preparations.

He also thanked Annik Klein, who handled arrangements with the
restaurant from New York.

Jim then brought members up to date on current Amicale activities.
A fun raffle followed with several prizes, including Champagne and
Air France giveaway items. Nancy Inaba won the grand prize, a
Trader Joe's qgift card (in keeping with today's inflationary times).

Everyone enjoyed the atmosphere of camaraderie and the enjoyment
of being together once again after a long and difficult period.

Our next Amicale events are in Long Beach, California on Sunday,
May 7th, and then in Freeport, New York on Tuesday, June 27th.

We hope to see as many of you as possible at one of these
gatherings. There's even the possibility of another event in Florida
later this year.

Stay tuned!




Editor's Note: We'd love to hear from you! Please feel free to submit
your comments or articles of interest to amicale.usa@gmail.com.




